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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from the Asian School!  

The Asian School staff and students are delighted to announce that our primary section will be 

hosting the ‘Junior Jamboree’ programme on Saturday, 21st June 2025. 

We believe in nurturing each child's unique potential to the fullest, providing them with meaningful 

experiences that contribute to their holistic development. We are committed to creating an 

environment where every student feels encouraged, supported, and celebrated, with your trust, 

as a valued partner in their journey. 

We cordially invite each of you, dear parents of budding young artists of Grades 1 to 5, to watch 

them bring to the fore their latent talents which are aplenty. Your presence will certainly encourage 

our students and help make the event a grand success. 

On this occasion, students of Grades 1, 2, 3 & 4, who have excelled and made their mark in the 

Principal’s Honour List (2024-25) will receive certificates in recognition of their achievements. 

Please do come to audience our show and support our students’ endeavours. 

Event Details 

Date:  Saturday, 21st June 2025 

Time:  8:30 a.m. 

Venue:  Dr. Abdul Kalam Memorial Auditorium 

Participants are requested to arrive at the usual school time. Buses will run as per the regular 

schedule. We look forward to your presence and encouragement at the ‘Junior Jamboree’ 

programme. Thank you for your continued support in our various efforts for the successful 

educational growth of our students.  

To ensure an uninterrupted experience for all attendees, parents are kindly requested to not 

come forward for photography or videography, as it will obstruct the view for others seated 

behind. Official photographers have been arranged and a link to the photographs and videos will 

be shared once they are finalized. 

Parents are kindly requested to collect their children from the designated waiting rooms 

immediately after the program. 
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